
 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Charts 

Information to parents regarding homework, rewards and any sanctions set for your child 
will be communicated to you via the Class Charts system.  You will be provided with full 
login details and instructions on how to use the system which will be sent to you in 
September. 

Full details of your child’s homework will also be provided through this system.  This will 
include details on what the homework is and how long it should take along with the due 
date.  The system is fully tablet/smart phone compatible. By providing you with this 
information we hope you will be able to support your child to manage their homework. 

 

  

  

 


